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A  Successful Parent -Teacher Meeting for the session 2021-2022, was organized by The Department of 
Philosophy on 25th July, 2021 at 4 pm in Google Meet Platform. The meeting was started by the presiding of 
the senior teacher Sri Subrata Dutta. 

  At the earliest we introduced ourselves. Then, with kind permission of the president, I, Harendra Nath 
Barman, on behalf of the Department of Philosophy initiated the motto of the meeting and read out meeting 
agenda before the Parents.  Our agenda were 

 (a) Feedback on ongoing online teaching-learning process  

(b) Discussion on problems of the students faced during this Pandemic situation.   

(c)  Discussion on strengthens and weakness from the core part of our department. 

 (d) Discussion on future planning for the students. 

(e) Misc 

We were discussed all the agenda one by one. Through the entire process of discussion there are few 
points came up as a suggestion from the part of parents. These were  

a) They demanded extra classes for those who failed to join within schedule time. 
b) They demanded for providing all types of study materials sufficiently as the students study 

properly at home. 
c)  They also demanded more tutorials and home assignments for the students as because they 

spend much more time on their study etc.   

From the part of the department we assured them to implement their valuable suggestions in the 
forthcoming session. After successful communication the president concluded the meeting. 

All the teachers of the Department of Philosophy along with near about thirty parents were present to 
this meeting. 



 

 

 

 


